
Open Space Committee      November 5, 2009     7:00 pm 
 
Members present: Linda Grubb,  Joan Morton, Brian Reynolds, Mike Schroeder, Don 
Foster, Mike Renzi 
 
Members absent: Jaime Velasquez,  
 
No minutes from last  meeting available 
 
Email from Jaime indicates she can no longer come to meetings on Thursday night.  It is 
uncertain if she will continue if meeting is changed to another night. Joan has worked 
with Jaime  on changes to Jaime’s part of Plan and will finalize. 
 
Reviewed OS plans:  Mike will check with Larry at BOH about well-head figures, will 
follow up on Audubon butterfly study, check on DEP hazard-waste site list, and add 
reference to Town’s storm water management by-law passed May 2006. 
 
Reviewed Open Space parcel matrix, Table 8. 
 
Noted that Urban Forestry and  Source Water Assessment Program issues are taken up in 
Mike’s section and Linda will be addressing Environmental Justice issues. 
 
Discussed potential historic district at Main and Bedford. 
 
Linda reported on status of Maxim CR.  EOEEA has requested changes. Nancy is to talk 
to Derek Maxim. We have no information currently from Conservation Agent. 
 
Discussed Rotch Hilltop Farm APR. Town is a co-holder and therefore could be making 
some demands. Next month we will do a letter to the Selectmen about our concerns.   
 
Reviewed status of Taunton River Watershed code reform project with Horsley-Whitten. 
 
Linda is looking for a hard copy of the Regional Open Space Plan.  
 
Time of adjournment not noted.  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 


